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Around Campus

It was a busy first trimester for Golden Knights! Click the links below to learn more — and
keep an eye out for the upcoming Winter Refresh edition of the Marianapolis Magazine for
more on happenings across campus.

During the fall, students: 

Focused on sustainability efforts through on-campus projects and more
Returned to competitive sports
Participated in a new rec-sports program
Danced the night away at semi-formal
Performed in New Stars are Born, the first in-person music concert since
2019! Watch the full concert here.
Served the community — by collecting food donations for TEEG and toy
donations for the Tommy Toy Fund
Took the stage in the first dance show of the year, Humble & Kind
Celebrated A Very Marianapolis Christmas



History of Marianapolis

 
Grab a cup of tea and enjoy the latest chapter in the History of Marianapolis here.

Marianapolis Magazine

In case you missed it! Check out the 2020-2021 edition of the Marianapolis Magazine here.
The issue highlights last year’s changes around campus to ensure the health and safety of
the community during the pandemic — allowing for a vibrant and innovative experience as
domestic and some international students returned to campus for in-person learning, while
others continued learning virtually. The issue also features alumni working on the frontlines of
the pandemic — detailing their experiences and the many challenges posed by COVID-19.
Take a look!

Stay tuned for the Winter Refresh edition of the Marianapolis Magazine — coming soon! The
next full issue will be published online this summer.

Virtual Speaker Series

 
During the pandemic, the Alumni Office offered a virtual speaker series, allowing alumni to
deepen their connection with beloved teachers, aspects of their faith, the current student
experience, and more. Additional events will be offered in the future, both in-person and
virtually. Have suggestions for future events? Send them to alumni@marianapolis.org.

The Fund for Marianapolis Update

Whether golfing in this year’s tournament, supporting an appeal, honoring a classmate, or
buying a Thanksgiving pie, a heartfelt thank you to all who contributed.

To learn more about how your gifts help Marianapolis — and an overview of giving myths and
facts, check out this video!

Interested in supporting Marianapolis? When you help us reach our participation and
fundraising goals, you’re making an impact for Golden Knights today and for years to come.

Donate



Stay Connected

 

Social Media

Looking for more Marianapolis in your life? Follow us on social media to keep up-to-date on
school happenings:

WeChat ID: marianapolis
Join us on LinkedIn (Alumni LinkedIn Group) and Facebook (Alumni Facebook
Group)
Like our Facebook page and follow us on Instagram and Twitter

Don’t forget to repost our page and share all things Marianapolis with your friends and
classmates.

Update to share?

New number? Email address? Home address? Head over to the Update My Information form
to ensure the Alumni Affairs Office has your most up-to-date contact info on file! We’ll keep
you in-the-know with emails and posts about events across campus.

 

Until next time, be well.

The Development and Alumni Affairs Office
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